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Welcome to our e-newsletter designed to keep you informed of our current activities. Below we highlight the work

we’ve carried out in the past few months to ensure the safety of women and children victims of domestic violence

and advocate for change. Engage with us by following our Facebook page, website, and contacting us. We would

love to hear from you!

Dear Friends, 

During times of crisis, and especially forced isolation, incidents of domestic
violence often rise and violence may escalate. Therefore, our helpline is still
available 24/7 at 099-88-78-08. Our two safe houses remain open. All of our
counseling and advocacy services will continue through remote options. Our
office  will be closed but services will continue remotely.

We are restricting visitors and volunteers from coming onsite and are not
accepting donated goods at this time. For the safety of the community, our
events and training programs through March and April have been postponed.

We are working closely with our partners and government and will adjust
services and update the community accordingly as this situation evolves. Our
staff continues to serve the victims at high risk to their health as at times we
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have to visit hospitals, police stations or interact with persons who have not
been tested. 

Please help defray our rising and unanticipated costs, due to the pandemic.
Your support and financial donations are needed even more during this time.  
Please make your tax-deductible checks to Tufenkian Foundation  20 Capitol
Drive, Moonachie, NJ 07074  indicate in the Memo: WSC

Thank you for your support and partnership and we wish you and your family
continued good health.

With gratitude,

Maro Matosian

Executive Director
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